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Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings! 
We hope this message finds you in good health. We are thrilled to inform you of a planned outing for our young 
learners of Grade 2 to *Bal Bhawan* on *2nd May,2025* during the school hours. 
 
We are sure that the excursion will be an enriching and enjoyable learning experience for our children. 
 
*Kindly note the instructions to be followed:* 
 
1.  All the children will come to school in a proper school uniform. 
2.  Wearing an ID card is mandatory. 
3.The arrival and dispersal timings will remain the same. 
Looking forward to your cooperation. 
 
 
Regards 
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